





6th October, 2016

Re: **Proposed Update for Choirs**

Dear Colleagues,

We had a great turn out last Saturday at the Crown Plaza in Blanchardstown. The buzz was great and we made great progress on the two song choices "Carol of the Bells" and "He Ain't Heavy he's my Brother".

The next practice is on Saturday, 15th October in Centre for Learning & Development Tallaght Hospital from 11am to 2pm (directions attached). All participating Choirs will need to be there to practice as there will be only one other day of practice before we record. The lines can be accessed on Cyberbass.com.

The closed facebook page is now operational and choir members can access as Health Voices Choir. To access just confirm the name of your choir and Leonie will accept.

Choirs located more than 30 kms outside Dublin may hire a bus to transport the group by getting a quote and emailing it to Leonie at staffchoir@beaumont.ie. The joint fund sponsored by HSE and INMO will cover the cost.

We will be meeting with HSE communications to discuss the Video on Friday and will update all on what is agreed.

For ease of communications we hope to get an active Facebook presence so that we can offer mutual support and information.

The excitement is gathering. Let's do it (:)

Yours sincerely,

Rosarii Mannion **National Director of HR HSE**

David Hughes Deputy General Secretary INMO

Leonie Weekes Choir Co-ordinator Beaumont Hospital